Welcome Yellow Jacket Families!

On behalf of the faculty and staff of Greer Middle School, | welcome all of you to the 2021-22 school year. Our
mission at Greer Middle School is to empower our students to be independent, productive learners who
exemplify good character. We are a Capturing Kids’ Hearts National Showcase School, and we make our
students’ social and emotional learning a priority alongside their academic learning.

Our motto at Greer Middle is “Work Hard, Be Kind.” These two behaviors can create extraordinary results. In
this environment, our students can thrive academically, emotionally, and socially by pushing themselves and
their classmates to be their very best while treating one another with respect.

It takes a focused team effort to provide children with the quality instruction they deserve and to ensure all
students are successful. We look forward to working together with our families to help your students be
successful this school year. Please use our website and follow our Facebook, Twitter, and/or Instagram
accounts to receive the most up-to-date information pertaining to your child’s education.

Our teachers and staff are very excited about this school year, and, as always, we invite you to contact us if
you need any assistance. Thank you for your continuous support and help as we strive to provide the best
middle school experience for your children during the 2021-22 school year.

Thank You & Go Yellow Jackets,
Stephanie Lackey, Principal

slackey@greenville.k12.sc.us



